BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH

LA CASTELLANA
January 26, 2017
PAME,
We are so thankful for this ministry who continue to support us in prayer and teachings and
financial. For the whole year of 2016 we are so thankful for innumerable blessings from above.
We are being able to transfer in our new rented meeting place and every Sunday we have an
overflowing attendance of 130 in average.
The church got a tricycle to be used as transportation of our visitors. First quarter of the year
numerous number of souls got saved during our tent meeting. We brought 100 campers in total
during our youth camp on April. We ministered to about 300 kids during our DVBS on May.
We send 5 total Bible College student out from our Youth group. October our basketball team
B are able to take the Championship during our Sportfest.
We truly enjoy this year because of God’s grace and blessings. We know that this PAME is a
big part of it. We are looking forward that God will grant our request of our own lot and
property. Please pray with us because this year we will open a Kinder School in the town.

Thank you so much and we are also praying for this ministry.

PRAYER REQUEST:
1. CHURCH LOT AND BUILDING
2. CHURCH TRANSPORTATION

3. PERSONAL BIKE

PARTNER IN THE LORD,

PASTOR HERMOSO AYALA JR



